PE36. Business Continuity Arrangements

The Committee and Board considered a report by the Director of Corporate
and Housing Services providing an update on Business Continuity
Arrangements. The Falkirk Council Pension Fund Business Continuity
document, was appended to the report.

Decision

The Committee and Board noted the Fund’s Business Continuity
arrangements as set out in Appendix 1 to the report.



